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August 1, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Union County Educational Services Commission is proud of the accomplishments and activities of its 

students. At times we may include individual student photos, group photos, student work and quotes 

on the website, social media sites, newsletters, and bulletin boards created by our schools and district. 

We may also include student photos and work in press releases, grant applications and brochures.  

 

As you are aware, there are potential dangers associated with the posting of personally identifiable 

information on websites or social media sites since global access to the Internet does not allow us to 

control who may access such information. These dangers have always existed; however, we as schools 

do want to celebrate your child and his/her work.  

 

Pursuant to State law (N.J.S.A. 18A: 36-35), we are required to ask your permission to use any 

information about your child. This form serves to both notify you of this requirement and allow you 

the opportunity to provide consent for our district and schools to use your child’s photo and/or work. 

You may withdraw your consent at any time by notifying your child’s principal.  

 

Please note that we respect the privacy and confidentiality of our students. Under no circumstance will 

we release any personally identifiable information, including but not limited to, your child’s full name, 

district of residence, or contact information, without contacting you for additional permission  

regardless of any consent your provide on this form.  
 

Print and Digital Media Consent 
 

 

Student Name  Date  

 

 

 I hereby GRANT permission for Union County Educational Services Commission to use my child’s 

image, first name, academic work or quote to appear in print and/or digital media including, but not 

limited to websites, social media sites, newsletters, bulletin boards, brochures and press releases. 

 

 I DO NOT GRANT permission for Union County Educational Services Commission to use my child’s 

image, first name, academic work or quote to appear in print and/or digital media including, but not 

limited to websites, social media sites, newsletters, bulletin boards, brochures and press releases. 

 

 

Parent Name  Date  

    

Parent Signature  

 


